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ZAMBIA’S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF DENMARK, 6TH MAY 2021.

Madam President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of Denmark to the Third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive national report and update provided.
We applaud Denmark for being a party to seven of the core human rights instruments and for having ratified all ILO core instruments. 

In the spirit of a constructive dialogue and cooperation, Zambia wishes to recommend to Denmark the following:

1. Adopt a legal and other regulatory framework requiring business entities to exercise human rights due diligence in their operations at home and abroad.
2. Provide victims of child trafficking with free legal aid.
3. Continue to promote women’s equal access to full-time employment in all parts of its territory and to eliminate the gender wage gap, particularly for women with immigration backgrounds
4.  Incorporate all provisions of the Convention on the Rights of the Child and its Optional Protocols into the national legislation.
5. Increase efforts to raise awareness about the unlawfulness of violence against children and ensure that they were informed about their right to be free from violence.
We wish to conclude by wishing Denmark a successful review.

I thank you Madam President.
[image: image1.emf]